SWAP MODELERS MAY 2022 MEETING MINUTES

The meeting was called to order at 1:00pm at the Club field, Pat Murphy president presiding.
April’s meeting minutes were read and accepted. The treasurer’s report was given and also
accepted.

Art Vail said that there are still a few members that have not renewed and that the treasury
balance is still down from previous years. He emphasized the need for good support for our
money raising events this season and stated that an increase in the dues might be necessary.
He thanked everyone for showing up for the “Fun Fly” and meeting.

Art explained the difficulty that he has been having getting the portable toilet at the field
serviced and that he hopes it is finally straightened out.

Glenn Metzler reminded pilots of high performance planes to be courteous to other fliers,
especially those who are less experienced.

The meeting was adjourned at 1:10pm. 17 members attending. Next meeting will be on June
18" at 1:00pm at the Club field.



